East Paulding High School Band Booster, Inc.
Minutes for General Booster Meeting on Wednesday, September 30, 2020

This meeting took place online via Zoom, and was called to order at 7:02pm by President, Ineke Hudson. Minutes
taken by Alisha Jackson (Secretary).

Treasurer’s Report: Jennifer Danz, Financials-Amy Kobylarz, Financial VP
e  Copies of current treasurer’s report will be posted online.
e Current bank balance total is $22,952.98 (breakdown noted below):
o Cookie sales accounts for $10,356 of the balance and will be deducted.
o Budget was approved (1% — Amy Kobylarz; 2" Heather Austin).

President: Ineke Hudson

e Second home game is October 2.

e Third home game is homecoming on Friday, October 16. Tickets are still being distributed virtually; links
were sent out earlier this week for purchase of tickets online (like the last game).

e Second band dues payment of $80 due October 1. Please pay all if not already paid.

e Abigthank you to all who have helped in making the bell covers. They are a great success and necessity.

e The last home game was a success in concessions. All volunteer slots were filled adequately; hotdogs are
an addition to the menu. Continue to bring a mask when working concessions; gloves will be provided.

Fundraising: Sharon Weaver
e Cookie fundraiser went well and has ended. Amy Kobylarz has been in touch with the vendor and delivery
date was to be determined (“TBD”) as of meeting date on September 30.

Concessions: Ashley Gibbs and John Gandy (not present)
e Selling Cheeseburger Bobby’s
e New to concessions are hotdogs

Uniforms: Beth Irby
e  Students will be fitted for uniforms

Hospitality:
Nothing to report

Operations:
Nothing to report

Band Directors: Michael Thomas and Josh Robichaux (Robichaux not present)
Michael Thomas talking points-
e The football field has a new video scoreboard that will be premiered at the October 2 game. Discussions
about how this will affect timing of band playing and it will be a work in progress
e Taking things slow and will be marching % of opener for October game. Will progress but taking it slow.
e Concerns from last game about distancing of band on field. There will be an addition of folding chairs on
the field. If you cannot distance properly then mask required; if you can distance then no mask required,
but always bring your mask in preparation
e  Concerts: discussions about how to prepare for and hold a winter concert
e Everett is doing well
e Baby Thomas is a boy and to arrive in November
e  Football program/team/coach is extremely happy with relationship with band; keep up the good
relationship efforts

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 p.m.
Submitted by Alisha Jackson, Secretary



